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Mr. Chairman,

Allow me, at the outset, to thank the Secretary-General for his report on the principle

of universal jurisdiction prepared on the basis of observations and comments by



In this respect, we wish to note that a development of an MLA Treaty, which is

currently being negotiated, or the prospective elaboration of a convention on the

prevention and punishment of crimes against humanity, would not strip universal

jurisdiction of its relevance or narrow the scope of its application. Those projects, the

application of universal jurisdiction, as well as the strengthening of the ICC, would

complement and reinforce each other by creating a strong legal framework aimed at

ensuring accountability.

To conclude, Mr. 


